
Harold Weisberg 
Rt. 8, Frederick, Md. 217©1 
7/11/74 

Dear M. Waldron, 

Mr. Ziegler's statement/briefing on the Judiciary ecomittee 
and the transcripts yesterday received entirely inadequate treat-
ment in the papers. 

For my writing I would prefer not to ilei)end on the Post's 
paraphrase of part of what he said. 

I'd appreciate it if you would send ne the transcript. 

If there are other statements or briefings on these suojects 
I'd appreciate the texts. 

Thanks. 

6incerely, 

Harold Weisberg 


